
Waterloo Plan Commission
November 18,2024

A meeting of the Waterloo Plan Commission was held on November 18, 2024, at 5:01 pm at the

Waterloo Historic Depot. Members present were:

Robert Knott, President
Verlinda Eberly
Josh Caudill, Town Council
Pam Howard, Town Manager
Renee Duszynski, Clerk-Treasurer

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were

unanimous.

Minutes:

Minutes from May 20th reviewed. Corrections reviewed. Motion to approve minutes as

amended made by William (Oaks) passed.

Minutes from June 17th reviewed. Motion to approve minutes made by Oaks (Williams)

passed.

OCRA grant uPdate:

Duszynski stated that they will need to go out to procurement, the RFQ only lasts for 5

months. She will post the ad toward the end of the month after the holiday. Motion to

proceed with procurement made by Williams (Knott) passed

Scoring Committee:

Angie, Bob, Jack, Verlinda are willing to be on the committee. If Chris is not they will
find a replacement.
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